

Andy Waddell, Head of Infrastructure Services Glasgow City Council Land and Environmental Services 231 George Street Glasgow G1 1RX PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org
web: www.gobike.org

Ref: GCC/R'view

By e-mail to: land@glasgow.gov.uk 09 June 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL (RIVERVIEW) (TRAFFIC REGULATION) ORDER 201_ Support

Thank you for your e-mail of 23 May and the opportunity to comment on this proposal.

GoBike! supports this Order. We are pleased to see that you propose to control waiting and loading/unloading on these roads in the Riverview complex. This will improve the free flow of traffic and will improve the environment for all the residents. It will make it easier and safer for them to walk and cycle around the area. An added bonus will be that it will prevent unauthorised parking by commuters within the development.

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!